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Murrells Inlet, South Carolina Horry County police responded to an ordnance call near
Waccamaw Drive. The police requested support from the USAF EOD based out of Shaw AFB. EOD
responded and identified the ordnance as a 40mm round.

EOD safely counter charged the round to dispose of the hazard without incident. The source of the
round is under investigation.



